

June 6, 2019

RE: RFP #18-79485, Bus Exhaust and Emission System Services

Dear Prospective Proposers,

This letter serves as notification of Hampton Roads Transit's cancellation of the referenced RFP #18-79485.

The decision to cancel this solicitation was made in order for HRT to revise its requirements.

HRT intends to resolicit this solicitation shortly. The new solicitation will be sent directly to all vendors previously identified as potential proposers; no action is required on your part at this time.

Your interest in this solicitation is appreciated.

Sincerely,

Jason Petruska Contract Specialist

cc: M. Stemple, S. Luther